March, 30 2018



New Early Pre-K

ပ S

Σ ⋖

S

G Z S Z ⋖

2

Ш

⋖

Ш 2 ASSalaamuAlikum,

Children were presented a lesson on Spindle boxes this week. It is one of the Montessori's number works where children learn to rote count and master number recognition. It was challenging for most of the children because they had to slow down while they were counting each spindle.

Children continued working on the letter sounds and numbers this week by making letter and number books.

Globe with continents, simple magnetic puzzles and color mixing were some of the other activities presented in last two weeks.

Early Pre k will take a field trip to Butterfly Garden after the Spring More Break. information will follow soon, InshaAllah.

Spring Break is from April 2nd through April 6th. Have a wonderful safe Spring and a break, Insha'Allah.



Islamic Studies: This week we learned about Adam (pbuh) and read a story about him. We also watched Islamic videos.







- Spring break is from April 2nd through April 6th. School resumes on April 9th.
- Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns at any time. You can e-mail me at epk@school.lansingislam.com or call me at the school number. Thank You!

